Page 1 of 1

Seminole filing with the EAB
Violet.Lehrer

to:

Eurika Durr

07/31/2009 07:09 PM

Show Details

Hello,

| electronically filed Sierra Club's Motion for Leave to File a Reply to EPA Region 4's Brief Regarding
Reviewability of Permit and Sierra Club's Reply to EPA Region 4's Brief Regarding Reviewability of Permit on July
30, 2009, for the Seminole Electric Cooperative, Inc, Appeal No. PSD 08-09 case. | submitted the filing twice,
because | did not receive a confirmation email the first time until well after the filing. | did not intend for the
document to be docketed twice. Is there any way to remove one of the copies of the filings from the docket (Filing

#42 and 43)?
Many thanks for your help and please feel free to contact me with questions.
Best,

Violet Lehrer

Program Assistant

Sierra Club Environmental Law Program
85 Second Street, 2nd Floor

San Francisco, CA 94105
415.977.5766

415.977.5793 fax
violet.lehrer@sierraclub.org

file://C:\Documents and Settings\edurr\Local Settings\Temp\notesFCBCEE\~web6621.htm  8/3/2009




